
 
 
 

2.5-year-old Program  
Greenwich Nursery School News 
 
It was great getting to talk to each of you and tell you how wonderfully your children are 
doing. I truly love watching them bloom and grow each day.  
 
Now that we’re about halfway through the school year, we are going to start adding some 
new responsibilities. There is a job chart so students can take turns doing special chores such 
as holding the flag for our pledge, holding the door, and collecting sit-upons. We’ll also start 
practicing walking in a line, so we’ll need a line leader and a caboose.  
 
We will have a Valentine’s Day celebration during class. When choosing Valentines for 
classmates, please make sure there is nothing edible attached. Little stickers or toys are fine, 
but we cannot pass out candy or other treats that way. Also, please do not label them with 
names. This will make passing them out a lot easier for toddlers. We have 5 girls and 1 boy.  
 
Picture Day is on Tuesday, 2/25. Please have your child come dressed up and send in your 
photo paperwork, which you will get later in the month.  
 
 
Daily Reminders 

• Please have your child use the bathroom and wash hands each day before school. 
• We are a nut-free school 

 
Happy Learning! 
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